Circular No.: 18-014
Date

:
26 January 2018
To

:
SAN LORENZO RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
REQUEST FOR UNIT ACCESS FOR LAST PHASE OF BUILDING FAÇADE RE-SEALING AND REPAINTING WORKS AT SAN LORENZO
Relative to the last phase of the building façade re-sealing and re-painting works at San Lorenzo Tower, we would like to request your approval in giving access to your unit to carry out the following works:-

1.       Two (2) days whole day final checking, re-sealing, re-painting, and general cleaning of your balcony.

2.       Maximum of two (2) workers to access.  One of our security guard will accompany them for the access to remove your apprehension.

Allow us to explain that we already incurred so much delays in finishing the building exterior works thus, we appeal for your cooperation.

Rest assured that the contractors will endeavor to ensure minimal disruption and make sure that the area will be maintained clean. 

We also advise to please make sure to remove all valuable items in your balcony during the work duration.

Please kindly coordinate with your Lobby Concierge for your preferred schedule.  We are open to accept schedule from Monday to Sunday – 8:00 am 4:00 pm
For and in behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
ADETTE JUSTO  




THESS M. FLORES

Property Manager




Head Property Manager


